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TR�4A LUBRICATION

MAY 20, 1965

Your attention is drawn to the above lubrication now necessary on the
TR�4A, which is identical to the Spitfire and 1200.

To explain it, there is now a plug fitted in the lower trunnion of the
steering assembly which has to be removed and lubrication at this point
is Hypoid 90 oil and definitely not ordinary chassis lubrication. The
mechanics of the trunnion are similar to the Spitfire and 1200 and if
lubricated as stated will give no undue problems. It is essential,
however, that the plug be replaced after lubrication of this point.


